
 

Memo 
Date: May 15, 2024 
To: Mayor and Borough Assembly 
CC:  

From: Steve Burnham Jr., Borough Clerk  
s.burnham@skagway.org  

RE: Woadie’s South East Seafood LLC; Restaurant/Eating Place-Public 
Convenience Seasonal Liquor License #6073 

 
Pursuant to SMC 5.12.040 Recommendation by assembly – Application, I hereby certify that 
Woadie’s South East Seafood LLC have paid in full any and all taxes, fees, assessments, utility 
bills and remittance of sales tax due to the municipality.  
 
Notice from the Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office was received on May 1, 2024, and the 
Assembly has 60 to protest this liquor license renewal pursuant to the notice of application from 
the State of Alaska. 
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